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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1709 will transfer the Office of Client Advocacy and the Long- Term Care Ombudsman 

program from DHS to OSDH. This will transfer 60 FTE between the agencies and require the 

$3,053,000 in state appropriations for these programs to be moved from DHS to OSDH for a full 

fiscal year. OSDH will not require an additional space to house these transferred employees. 

 

FY’25 Impact: See comments 

 

Full Year Impact: See comments 

 

Prepared by: State Department of Health, Department of Human Services, and Senate Fiscal 

Staff 


